
CORPUS CHRISTI HOME & SCHOOL BOARD MEETING  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 19, 2021 

Present at meeting: Mrs. Maureen Lafferty, Mrs. Maria Greenberg, Mrs. Amy Herron, Katie Adinolfi, Angie 

Lafond, Tracy McCann, Kelly Wichner (not able to attend), Helen Chappell. 

I. Opening Prayer was led by Mrs. Lafferty 

II. Principal’s Update – Mrs. Lafferty 

A. Enrollment for 2021-2022: 407 students enrolled for next school year. 

a. There will be 2 Kindergarten classes for next year, therefore another Kindergarten 

teacher will be hired. 

b. New teachers being hired for 7a and 7b. 

B. End of Year Activities: Corpus will have some end of year activities. 

a. May Procession – Held Monday May 24th.   

b. 8th Grade Graduation- There will be Graduation in the Church and video afterwards 

presented in the gym. 

c. Kindergarten Graduation – Will be held in the Gym.   

d. Pre-School Graduation – Will be held outside. 

e. Last Day of School: Prayer service is being planned with end of year Awards. To be 

announced.  

C. Educational notes for 2021-2022: Corpus will be using a new Math and Religion Series (except 

for Honors Math upper grades). Honors ELA will have a new ELA series. New Social Studies 

series in 7th and 8th grades. 

a. Pebble Go Extra: Home and School will be paying for the Pebble Go Extra Series to 

benefit Library. This is a $200 Fee.  

D. Masks: Corpus continuing to follow guidance of Archdiocese on masks. Must wear until end of 

school year as of posting of these Meeting Minutes.  

E. Safety: The Safety Panic Button System in the office will be changing in late 2021. School will 

need to connect to the new system which will be $5000 for the first year and $600 for each year 

after. This Panic Button connects to local police, fire, 911 in event of an emergency. Home and 

School will be paying for this out of the H&S Funds.  

F. Lunch Monitors 2021-2022: There are budget restrictions which will mean Corpus will need to 

continue with assistance of parents as Lunch Monitors for 2021-2022.  

G. August Envelope: The August Envelopes will return this year and be distributed the weekends 

of August 21-22 and August 28-29. More information and Volunteer sign up (to assist with putting 

together the August envelopes) to come this summer.  

H. EXAMS: End of year assessments will begin May 25th.  

III. Board’s Update - TREASURER UPDATE/FUNDRAISING/EVENTS UPDATES:  

A. TREASURER: Treasury Update given during this Board Meeting. Update will come during 

upcoming Wednesday envelope.  

B. EVENTS: 

a. Night at Main Freeze, Lansdale: This fundraiser was be held on Friday 5/21/2021 all 

day! Main Freeze donating portion of proceeds for all sales to Corpus Christi this day.  

b. Camp Chairs: All teachers and administration at Corpus Christi received Camp Chairs 

as a thank you from the Home and School Board. Additional chairs being sold to any 

interested families and proceeds benefit Home and School Board.  

c. End of Year Raffles: Will be announced Friday June 4th.  

i. Lunch Monitor Raffle: As announced at the beginning of 2020-2021 school 

year, the Lunch Monitor raffles will be as follows:  

Volunteer 10 times - 3 chances to win $100 off tuition 

Volunteer 25 times - entered into above raffle PLUS 2 chances to win $500 



off tuition 

Volunteer 50 times - entered into above raffles PLUS 2 chances for $1000 off 

tuition 

 

ii. High School Raffle Baskets:  Raffles will be sold to 6, 7 and 8th graders during 

the week of 6/1 for prize baskets from a few area high schools. More details to be 

announced.  

C. Open Home and School Board Positions for 2021-2022: We are still searching for a President 

and Vice President. We have a parent interested in Treasurer position. Kelly Wichner and Helen 

Chappell returning in current positions for next year. Will consider running on an Event by Event 

basis next year if no Home and School President or Vice President.  

D. Homeroom Parent: Will be reinstituted for 2021-2022 school year.  

 

 

 

The Next H&S Board Meeting will be held during Summer 2021 and will be planned at a later 

date.  


